
 1 

 
 

Michael Janigan 
Counsel for VECC 

(613) 562-4002 ext. 26 
 

November 19, 2013 
 VIA MAIL and E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: Outstanding VECC Submissions  

 
I am writing to let you know that VECC’s consultant Ms. Grice was unexpectedly out of 
town last week and as a result there are two VECC submissions outstanding that Ms. 
Grice is working to complete and we expect to file these submissions by tomorrow.  
Therefore we ask that the Board please grant an extension until November 20, 2013 for 
the following submissions: 
 
EB-2013-0178 Wellington North Power Inc. - Interrogatories 
EB-2013-0148 Lakefront Utilities Inc. - Interrogatories 
 
You consideration of this matter is greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Michael Janigan 
Counsel for VECC 
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